
Zoning Commission


Notice

To:		Zoning Commission
			Town Clerk
			Public
From:		Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator
Re:		Notice re: Change in Meeting Time


Please be advised that the start time for the regularly scheduled meeting of the Washington Zoning Commission on 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Monday, April 24, 2017 has been changed to 6:30 p.m.



Dated 4/11/17


By ________________________
   Janet M. Hill
